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Bowling for Bright Futures 

Bowling for Bright Futures is Sunday, March 16! We're counting down the days and can't 
wait to see everyone who's registered. Haven't signed up yet? Do it today! Link to register 
here: https://www.stedwardmackville.org/bowling 

Even if you're not bowling, you can still participate! Watch for our email this week with 
details on the exciting silent auction. Plus, don't miss your chance to win $1000! RaƯle 
tickets are available, but time is running out. Text Laura (920-422-0029) or Joy (920-428-
1873) to grab yours before Sunday. 

 

Fish Fries 

The World Famous Saint Edward Fish Fries began on Friday, March 7th.  If you have never 
tried it, I promise it is the BEST around!  It is a fun night to come eat or pick up and take it 
home.  The proceeds from the Fish Fries goes to Saint Edward School and New 
Evangelization Programs.  

 

Winter clothes 

It is getting to that time of year when it is warm one day and cold the next.  The grass around 
the playground has been very, very wet and muddy in some places.  Please keep sending 
snow boots, snowpants, hats and mittens.  We will assess the weather and playground 
conditions each day and have students wear what we feel is appropriate.  Hopefully we will 
have an early spring and the winter clothes can then start to stay home.   

 

March Hot Lunch menu error 

On Friday, March 21st, the hot lunch calendar states there is no school that day.  We do 
have an early release at 11am that day.  The calendar should have read, no lunch today!  

 



3K/4K Spring Concert 

Please save the dates for the 3K/4K spring concert  The concert is on April 24th at 
11am.  Let the grandparents and friends know!! 

 

Saint Patrick's Day 

Students may wear green and Saint Patrick's Day accessories on Monday, March 17th!   

 

Important Days: 

March: 

  14th - Mass 8:15am; Fish Fry 4:30-7pm 

  16th - Bowling 1-4pm 

  17th - Happy Saint Patrick's Day!  Wear green! 

  21st - Early release 11am; Fish Fry 4:30-7pm 

  24th - 28th - SPRING BREAK - NO SCHOOL  

 

Blessings for a wonderful week! 
 

Mrs. Renee Cowart 

 


